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World Journal of Gastroenterology 
Dear Editor:

We are pleased to submit for publication our invited manuscript (ID 02540769 - topic highlight), herewith enclosed, entitled “Liver transplantation for the treatment of severe iatrogenic liver injuries". 
Liver transplantation may represent the only option to manage severe iatrogenic liver injuries. Despite widespread interest, reported experiences indicate only a minority of liver transplants are performed, and the place of liver transplantation in this setting has not yet been widely discussed. Causes other than severe bile duct injuries during cholecystectomy are less common indications for liver transplantation. We reviewed the recent literature on liver transplantation after iatrogenic hepatic injury and discusses our own experience along with surgical advances and future prospects in this uncommon transplant setting.  
We hope the editors of World Journal of Gastroenterology will find it valuable for publication.

The article has been seen and approved by all authors and the material has not been previously published or submitted elsewhere for publication and will not be sent to another journal until a decision is made concerning publication by WJG. 
We acknowledge NO personal conflicts of interest of any of the authors. 
I look forward to hearing from you.

Yours sincerely.

Andrea Lauterio, M.D.
Transplant Center. Department of General Surgery & Abdominal Transplantation

ASST Grande Ospedale Metropolitano Niguarda
Piazza Ospedale Maggiore 3, 20162 Milan, Italy.
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